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FORTNIGHTLY NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

Rescheduled photo days
Monday 14 March
Wednesdays 16 March

Monday 21 march is Harmony Day.
More information to come.

Week 9 - parent teacher interview.
More information to come.

Monday 14 March - Reading check
assessments check-in Years 4 & 6
Tuesday 15 March - Numeracy
check-in assessment years 5 & 6.
Watch this space for more details
to follow.

Monday 21 March - Harmony Day






The Principals Report





Some of our talented students, Josh 5/6E and Jai  1/2L,
and also our very own Mr Ensor competed in the Huskisson
Triathlon in Jervis Bay on the weekend. Rumor has it that
they all achieved excellent placements! Well done boys!











